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27" June 2018
Dear Parents

Next Academic Year

| am pleased to be able to inform you that our teaching team will be the most stable it has been in recent years.

We will be saying goodbye to Miss Rutter at the end of the year as she looks to continue her career closer to home. Mrs
Hopkins will also be changing her role; working across both schools in her capacity as maths leader.

We welcome Miss Noakes as a permanent member of staff. She has been training with us this year and has secured a
position through all of her hard work and commitment to our school. Mrs Beales joins us from Wood End. She is an
experienced teacher in Early Years and we look forward to seeing her impact on our youngest Dordon pupils. Mrs Beales
will be working part time. The post is currently being advertised and we will let you know through the newsletter as soon
as we know who will be joining the team.

At Dordon Primary School our team is:

Class Teacher T.A
Peacock - YR Mrs Beales Mrs Marven
Kingfisher — Y1 Miss Thorpe Mrs Travis-Anderson
Swan - Y2 Miss Williams Mrs Langham
Owl-Y3 Miss Noakes Mrs Shaw
Swift — Y4 Mrs Potter Mrs Shorney
Hawk - Y5 Miss Coward Mrs Dean
Falcon - Y6 Miss McGroarty Mrs Price

Mrs Thompson will develop her role supporting children across school on an individual basis.

To ensure the children feel as comfortable as possible, every year, we have an exciting ‘moving up day’ which this year
is on Thursday 5th July. On our moving up day the children are registered by their current class teacher and then move
to their ‘new class’. During the day we spend some time on agreeing a set of positive class rules based around our ‘one
word school rule - RESPECT’. We also give the children an opportunity to complete some writing about themselves and
a maths activity. When the children come back in September we make sure they are greeted by the work they
completed displayed in their new classroom.

Should you have any questions please do not hesitate to contact us at school.

Yours sincerely

Mrs M Cross
Executive Headteacher
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